
From:                                      Ken Spirito

Sent:                                       Mon, 27 Feb 2017 22:21:15 +0000

To:                                          Kelly, David R. (VDOT) (David.Kelly@VDOT.Virginia.gov)

Subject:                                 FW: PHF Vision Agreement

Attachments:                       Vision Air Service Agreement.pdf

 

 

From: Ken Spirito 

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2014 10:03 AM

To: albert.muldoon@dot.gov

Cc: Renee Ford <RFord@flyphf.com>

Subject: PHF Vision Agreement

 

AJ, 

 

Attached is the air service agreement between the Peninsula Airport Commission (PAC) and Vision Airlines.  I 

have copied Renee Ford (Director of Finance and Administration).  Renee will be handling all the 

reimbursement and grant admin details. 

 

Ken

 

Ken R. Spirito, A.A.E. 

Executive Director 

Newport News/Williamsburg Int'l Airport 

O)  (757) 877-0221x224 

C)  (757) 812-5797 

 


